
January 11th, 1932.

G. H. Montgomery, Esq 
o/o Brown, Montgomery & McMichael, 
The Royal Batik Building, 
Montreal.

• »

Dear Mr. Montgomery

Replying to your letter of 
January 9th, I am sure the Rowing Club will be 
quite willing to wait until March 1st foemïlr. 
MoShrlane*s promised contribution.

I shall take care to let 
Mr. Logan know that I have said this to you.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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